
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE NOVEMBER  5, 2001 

ALL WAY STOP SIGN AT 
MODESTO GARDENS & CLARENCE ST.  

Recommendation 

Councillor Gino Rosati recommends: 
 

That a Staff Report to explore the possibility of placing an allway stop sign at Modesto Gardens 
and Clarence Street be prepared. 

Purpose 

A number of residents have requested an allway stop sign at this intersection.  During rush hour 
there is heavy traffic on Clarence Street and the residents have difficulty to turn into their street.  
As well this intersection is at the top of the hill and it is difficult to see incoming traffic.  Therefore 
an always stop sign would not only provide an easier access to Clarence Street but also a safer 
movement of traffic.   
 
The Staff report would address any other issues on safety at this intersection.  
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
GINO ROSATI 
Councillor, Ward 2 
 
 

 


